
 

FOOD TRUCKS WANTED 
 
 
 

  

Our Wednesday Night Food Truck Event will be starting this May 14th at 

town hall from 4:00pm – 7:00 pm. 

If you know of a vendor interested, please send them our way, as we are 

looking for weekly vendors from May 14th to August 13th again this year.   

We will be having our regular, dedicated Food Vendors as always, in 

addition to all the varieties and choices we have also our NEWLY BUILT 

PLAYGROUND here at town hall. Stop by and try out the playground and 

get dinner.  

Contact Janice Hannigan Kerwin, Town Clerk, by email if you are interested 

in being one of our vendors at:  townclerk@northgreenbush.org  

 

 

We are discussing Open Mic Night during our Food Trucks Event. If you are interested in scheduling a 

Wednesday Night to play music, for entertainment during 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm,  please contact the Town 

Clerk for more information. 
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